
 
 

 

 

 

Great fun in OSHC  
 

Welcome back to school – we hope you enjoyed your school holidays! 
 

This term we’re looking forward to making new friends and learning new things through play and social experiences. We’ll explore 

the environment in which we live in, broaden our creativity skills, build on our logic skills and practice the foundations of a healthy 

lifestyle through sport and physical development. There will also be time for cooking as well as quiet time for homework or 

relaxation and reading. We can’t wait to see you soon! 

See how we make kids smile 

You’re more than welcome to visit us in the program at any time. Meet the team and see 

how we make kids smile every day.  

Program Details 

To find out more about our program, view fees and to register visit   

www.campaustralia.com.au and search for your school. 


